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Addition of New Encoder Connectors for AC Servo Motors 

 
Thank you for your continued patronage of the Mitsubishi Electric general-purpose AC servo. 
For AC servo motors, new encoder connectors will be used in addition to the connectors currently used. 
Note that the logos are different between the two connectors. This change does not affect the functions and 
performance of the product. We ask for your understanding in this matter. 
 
1. Target Model 

HG-KR/MR/KN series and HF-KN/KP/MP series 
 
2. Purpose 

To improve the obtainability of encoder connectors 
 
3. Details of the Addition 

To improve the obtainability of encoder connectors, the new encoder connectors produced at a different 
site of the same connector manufacturer will be used in addition to the current encoder connectors. The 
appearance of the current and new encoder connectors is shown as follows. 
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4. Schedule 

The new encoder connectors will be used sequentially from the October 2017 production. 
 

Appearance example


